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Tomorrow, two House Judiciary Committee's Subcommittees will be holding a joint hearing on the

287(g) program. The Immigration Policy Center (IPC) applauds Chairman Conyers, Chairwoman

Lofgren, and Chairman Nadler for bringing desperately needed attention to the problematic and

controversial 287(g) program. The following is a statement by Angela Kelley, Director of the

Immigration Policy Center (IPC) in Washington, DC.
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